
Principal’s Update 

Term 2 Week 9 

26th June, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

The Parent Teacher Interviews are on this week and we trust they will be a worthwhile experience 
for all.  A positive school and home relationship is critical for our children and the Parent Teacher 
Interviews are a wonderful opportunity to work together to support your children. 
 
Morning Supervision 

There are children being dropped to school far too early in the morning. Supervision does not begin 
till 8.15am.  Busy Bees Before School Care is available for any children who need to be dropped off at 
school before supervision begins. Brenda from Busy Bees is available on mobile number  
0417 345 418. If you do drop your children too early to school, we will have to call you to come back 
to collect them or stay with them till 8.15am. 
 
School Opal Card 

The School Opal card gives eligible students free travel between home and school. The local bus 
services have indicated some students are travelling on school buses without a valid Opal card. All 
students eligible for an Opal card need to tap on and off as services will appear underutilised and 
may be considered for cancellation based on low passenger numbers. Students who are ineligible for 
a School Opal card need to purchase a Child/Youth Opal card or pay cash fare to travel on the bus. 
 
To apply for a School Opal card or to report a lost or stolen card for your child, go on-line to 
www.opal.com.au/enabout-opal/opal-for-school-students/  
 

Pop Up Playgroup and Open Morning 

The Playgroup and Open morning is on this Friday from 9am–10.30am in the school hall. Please bring 
along your pre-schoolers of any age. It should be a fun morning for all. 
 
Soccer Gala Day                                                                                                                                                          

All year 5 and 6 students will be attending the Central Coast Cluster Soccer Gala Day this Thursday at  
EDSACC and Pat Morley Oval. We hope they have a great time. 
 

Kinder 2019 – Enrolling Now 

We are in the process of enrolling children for Kinder, 2019. If you have not yet returned your application 
can you please do so as soon as possible?  Also if you know someone who is considering St Cecilia’s for their 
child can you please encourage them to come in and see us. 
 

Central Coast Choral Festival 

The Central Coast Choral Festival is on this Wednesday. We hope our choir have a wonderful time. 
Thank you to Miss Scott for preparing the students and supporting them throughout the day. The 
festival culminates in a concert, “Peace – It’s Up To Us” and is a compilation of  mass songs and 
smaller group pieces, all on the theme of peace. 
 
When:  Wednesday, 27th June from 4:00pm until 5:00pm 
Where:  Edmund Rice Centre, St Edwards College, Frederick St, East Gosford. 
 
Code Camp 

Our Lady of the Rosary, Wyoming is hosting a code camp in the school holidays.  Attached is a flyer 
as well as a letter with more information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Yvette Owens 
PRINCIPAL 

http://www.opal.com.au/enabout-opal/opal-for-school-students/


 
 



 
 
 
 


